
Mayor’s Report  
For 

September 2, 2025 Assembly Meeting 
 

 
Absentee and Early Voting Information:  Applications to request absentee 

ballots are available on the Borough website or upstairs in the municipal 
building. Early voting will begin on September 17th from 11:00 am to 3:00 pm 

downstairs in the municipal building.  
 
Election Day: Vote in person at the Parks and Rec Activities Room between 

8:00 am and 8:00 pm on Tuesday, October 7th. 
 

For more information on the election, go to www.petersburgak.gov and click on 
the orange banner at the top of the screen. 

 

 
 

 
 

http://www.petersburgak.gov/

